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Dr. Hlran 5. 7ineberg# 
55 Bast 86th Street, 
Hew York City.

My dear Dr. Yinebergs-
Let me acknowledge with 

many thanks your letter of the 7th of March.
I will ask the Bursar to 

continue the negotiations with you for the 
establishment of the Hiram H. Yineberg Fund for 
Medical Research. Probably nothing much will 
be done until the return of Dr. Martin from 
the South*

Once more let me most
sincerely acknowledge our gratitude to you for 
this tangible evidence of your Interest in McGill.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


